
 

 

 

Supplier News - December 2019 

JAGGAER Security Update About Emails 

In a continued effort to enhance JAGGAER's IT security, we will be migrating our email servers 

from DKIM 1024-bit to DKIM 2048-bit encryption on January 11, 2020.  Increasing the level of 

encryption helps JAGGAER meet current security standards and better protect ourselves and our 

suppliers from email spoofing. There is no action required on your part to accept a DKIM 

encrypted email with a 2048-bit encryption key. 

 

JAGGAER does not anticipate any negative impacts to our suppliers by making this change but 

please forward the following technical details to your IT Department so that they may review. 

 

Technical Details: DKIM is a technical standard used by JAGGAER today, that helps protect 

email senders and recipients from spam, spoofing, and phishing email campaigns.  DKIM allows 

an organization such as JAGGAER to take responsibility for transmitting a message in a way 

that can be verified by an email recipient.  DKIM adds a signature to an email message that can 

be validated by the recipient against a public cryptographic key obtained from JAGGAER’s 

Domain Name System (DNS) records.  Additional technical details, please click here to visit the 

‘Mutual Internet Practices Association’ website. 

 

If you need further help, please generate Supplier Support request using the web link at the end 

of this message. Please mention “DKIM encryption” in the Details field. 

Time for ‘Faces of the Aces’! 

Actually, it is time to wish ‘happy holidays’ to all of you – the suppliers in our network. We are 

just taking the opportunity to show you the faces behind the phone calls and emails! You are an 

important stake holder in the world of JAGGAER Procurement Applications and we hope we 

http://dkim.org/
http://dkim.org/
https://www.jaggaer.com/


served you well during past year. If we failed to meet your expectations, we apologize but can 

assure you it was not for lack of effort. In the coming year, we will continue to build more 

functionalities in the application to close any gaps and improve your user experience.  

To see the ‘Faces of the Aces’ for our team members in our offices in USA and Europe, please 

click here. 

From all of us, WISH YOU ALL HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND A GREAT NEW 

YEAR… 

Questions? 

For questions about topics on this page, please contact: 

Dr. Subodh Joshi 

Email: sjoshi@jaggaer.com 

Tel: +1 (800) 233-1121, Option 2 

For any other questions, please contact our Supplier Support! 
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